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March 5, 2004 

Prof. Hilda Cerdeira

International Centre for Theoretical Physics

Strada Costiera 11

34100 Trieste, Italy
Dear Prof. Cerdeira:

This letter is to confirm that Dr. Roger L. Cottrell has the authorization of the Stanford Linear Accelerator Center (SLAC) to participate in the research proposal “Gateway to Science and Development: An Innovative Integrated Approach to the Enhancement of Science in Developing Countries, with Applications to Disaster Prevention and Recovery” (reference #43749), and any projects arising from it, which will be submitted to the European Commission Sixth Framework Programme.  

We look forward to a fruitful collaboration in this endeavor.





Very truly yours,





Jerry L. Jobe





Associate Director





Business Services Division

